
 
 

DRAFT -Bamburgh Parish Council 
 
Minutes Parish meeting held on Tuesday 21st July 2022 at Pavilion. 
 
Present – Barbara Brook (BB) Andrew Bardgett (AB) John Mackey (JM) Kirsty Dobson (KD) Kate Morton (KM) 
Sue Aldred (SA) Joan Mitchell (JMC)  
 
Also present, 1 member of the public 
 

1. Apologies –Guy Renner-Thompson (GRT) 
 

2. Declaration of interest – None 
 

3. Minutes of 23rd May 2022 – Accepted and signed as correct record – BB and KD 
 

4.  Public Questions – None 
 

5. Financial Statement – JMC update on the financial statement, bank statement @ 21/07/22 = Current 
A/C – £34,385.28, Saver A/C – £118,435.00.  

. 
6. Matters Arising: 
 

• Highways Update/Traffic Calming/Speeding/Wynding/Ingram Road – AB/BB GRT confirmed 
little progress. A meeting has been held by AONB, Castle Estates and NCC and parking at Glebe 
Field and The Wynding discussed. An application has been submitted for seasonal parking at 
Glebe Field, but NCC were not supportive of a further car park on The Wynding.  

 

• Bamburgh Conservation Area Character Appraisal – AB – no further update. 
 

• Wheelchair Access to Beach – KD/BB – advised a wheelchair is now successfully being loaned 
every 3 to four days and the official opening on the 11thJune went very well. KD and BB 
attended the Co-op in Seahouses to promote the scheme to members and raise awareness of 
the ability to choose BANE as a charity. 
 

• Playpark Update– JM – advised to date funding of £122,117.85 received, held by BPC, JM is 
optimistic that the target needed of £154k, will be raised. Slight design alterations complete and 
planning application to be submitted.  

 

• Water Bottle Filler – KD/GRT – No further updates, will request GRT to continue follow up. 

• Jubilee Bell – AB/KM – Delay due to engineer holiday and incorrect relay supplied, AB advised 

delivery expected August, and fitted by end of September. 

• Website Update KM/JM – no updates, meeting to be arranged August. 

• Chathill Railway Station – AB – John Holwell of Seahouses was unable to attend meeting due to 

holidays, agreed to invite John Holwell to next meeting. 

• Government survey regarding developing a tourist accommodation registration scheme – 

councillors briefly discussed this but felt we had no relevant data but encouraged individuals to 

respond. 

Date of next meeting - Thursday 29th September 2022 at 6.30pm – location Pavilion 


